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EIT Review of School Catering 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
Members were presented with a summary of the evidence received during the course 
of the review at the meeting held on 21 December. The summary also outlined the 
savings that could be achieved for the following options: 
 

• Review of labour guide scales  

• Reducing ‘added value’ work 

• Increasing price of school meals to £1.95 in September 2011 
 
The committee agreed these as the recommendation to Cabinet to be submitted in 
February. 
 
In addition, as part of the negotiations for SLA for school catering to start in 2012/13, 
officers will be discussing with schools options such as service development and 
increasing uptake to reduce the resource allocation subsidy further.  
 
EIT Task and Finish Reviews 
 
Members received the final report and recommendations for the officer led EIT Task 
and Finish Reviews of Customer Services and Taxation and Human Resources at 
the meeting held on 7 December. The Committee supported the recommendations, 
and their comments were attached to the reports presented to Cabinet on 16 
December.    
 
 
Monitoring Updates 
 
The Committee will receive quarterly monitoring updates on 18 January.  
 


